
 

  

SPLITTERS CREEK NURSERY – ACCESS DRIVEWAY CONCEPT DESIGN 
 
Project Background  
 

 

Spotto Consulting completed a concept design 
for a site on the Riverina Highway at Splitters 
Creek, west of Albury. 
 
The site had approval to be developed as a 
nursery, with an upgrade required to the site 
access from the highway. 
 
The client was seeking a concept design to 
enable a cost estimate of the works to be 
prepared. The concept design was also to be 
submitted to Council for approval under 
current standards. 
 
 
The Spotto Consulting Approach 
 
It was important to ensure that the access driveway was designed to current standards, as some time 
had elapsed since the original approval had been issued. It was also important that the design be 
completed and approved in a cost-effective manner. 
 
Our approach focussed on preparing a concept design using aerial photography and computer-aided 
design, rather than a detailed survey, in order to minimise time and cost. We also prepared a brief 
report to accompany the submission to Council, to demonstrate that all elements of the design 
(including lane configurations and dimensions) met current standards. 
 
The Outcome 
 
Spotto Consulting’s concept design and report that accompanied the submission to Council were 
well-received, and the application was approved. The client was able to obtain an estimate of the 
works, allowing the driveway works to be planned and budgeted as part of the development overall. 
 
Spotto Consulting 
 
Spotto Consulting is an independent firm with expertise in traffic engineering, transport planning and 
road safety. Our focus is on solutions that are people-oriented. 
 
For more information on how we can help you, contact us: 
 
 Steven Swann 

 Spotto Consulting 

Mob: 0455 11 77 82 

E: steven.swann@spottoconsulting.com.au 

 


